Requests to Patients Receiving
Outpatient Consultation

As a measure to prevent COVID-19 infection,
please take your temperature at home before
receiving outpatient consultation.

If you have a fever of 37.5°C or higher,
consultations cannot be provided on that day,
so be sure to call the clinical department you
have an appointment with.

* This does not apply to those who have a
fever of 37.5°C or higher and who have been
instructed by their primary care physician to
receive consultation.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

October 28, 2020 '
Nagasaki University Hospital Director






